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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC:  Clean Technology Programs 

 

REFERENCE:  Written Question – Senator Carr 

 

QUESTION NO.:  SI-75 

 

What date was the notice put on the AusIndustry website that the Clean Technology programs would 

be discontinued? Was the Department directed to put up this notice, and if so by who? 

 

ANSWER 

 

On 18 September 2013, AusIndustry published information on its website noting the Government’s 

election commitment to discontinue the Programs. The Department was not directed to put up this 

notice. 

 

On 11 November 2013, AusIndustry published further information on its website about the Program 

closure arrangements. The Department was not directed to put up this notice. 

 


